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27th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to keep you informed with the current situation in school regarding Covid-19. Due 

to the rising cases, we are at present experiencing staff shortages. We are doing our best to make 

sure that the school remains open but during this time classes may not be covered by the normal 

member of teaching or support staff. We will however ensure that each class does have one 

member of staff that the children will be familiar with. 

I would like to reassure you that we are doing all we can to try and curb the rising cases within 

school. We are still stringently following the handwashing guidance and cleaning tables and any 

equipment frequently. We are also recommending that LFD tests are carried out on children over 

the age of 5 each morning before school as another measure to curb the cases. If they have a 

negative test children can continue to come to school as usual. If your child does have a positive 

LFD test then they will need to isolate following the latest government guidance.  

We will keep you updated on the situation but if you have any questions or worries, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

 

As always we appreciate your understanding and hope everyone is keeping safe and well 

 

Best wishes 

 

Jo Borley 

 


